
4.6  mil.  Californians
expected  to  travel  this
weekend
By Mark Glover, Sacramento Bee

High  heat  and  gas  prices  apparently  will  not  deter
Californians from enjoying the first summer holiday of the
year.

AAA projects that more than 4.6 million Californians plan to
travel  at  least  50  miles  or  more  during  the  three-day
Independence  Day  weekend.  That  represents  a  1.5  percent
increase over 2013.
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